
Glenbrook Public School 
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  17th August 2020 

School Photo Day 2020 

 Tuesday 1st September (Term 3 Week 7) 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

All students are asked to wear SUMMER UNIFORM for photos.   

 

Girls -  Summer dress, white socks, black shoes, blue/yellow/white ribbons, scrunchies, etc. 

  Girls may also wear yellow polo shirt with blue shorts/skort 

 

Boys - Grey shorts, yellow polo shirt, grey socks, black shoes 

 

School Class/Portrait Photos (K - 6) 

Every student has been issued with an envelope with their name on it and an individual bar code.  

Please DO NOT lose this envelope.  

 
 

Sibling Photo Envelopes can be picked up from the office if you require one. 

(Sibling Photos are only for siblings at Glenbrook Public School). YOU WILL NEED TO BE AT THE 

SCHOOL HALL AT 8:30 AM. 

 

Captains, SRC, House Captains and Library Monitors will be taken on this day. 

 

Year 6 Formal Photo as well as their Muck Up Photo will also be taken on this day. 

 

As we have been unable to hold any sporting events this year, due to Covid-19, there will be no sport 

groups photos taken this year. 

 

IT IS VITAL FOR THE SMOOTH OPERATION OF THE PRE-PAYMENT SYSTEM, THAT EACH  

STUDENT RETURNS THEIR OWN ENVELOPE, even if the payment is enclosed in a sibling 

envelope.  

 

FOR PAYMENT OF PHOTOS, FOLLOW THE INSTRUCTIONS ON THE BACK OF THE ENVELOPE 

PROVIDED BY THE PHOTOGRAPHER. 

 

If you have placed an order for school photos earlier in the year that order will still be honoured. 

 

****DO NOT USE THE GLENBROOK ONLINE PAYMENT SYSTEM**** 

Be sure to: WRITE YOUR RECEIPT NUMBER ON ALL ENVELOPES. 

 

** PLEASE RETURN ALL ENVELOPES TO THE PHOTOGRAPHER  

ON THE DAY OF THE PHOTOGRAPHS.** 

 

 

Mrs Fran Campbell 

Principal 

 


